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Our topic this week is: 
 

All about me 
 
 

 
 

This topic is a really good way of 
finding out more about the children. 
This week we will be talking to the 

children about their families. To 
help with this please could you 
send in a picture of your child 

with their family?  
 

Thank you     

 

 

This week we will be: 
 

 Practising our listening skills through our 
Phase 1 phonics activities. 
 

 Painting a picture of ourselves for a class 
display.  

 

 Continuing to complete learning challenges 
in our CP areas. 

 

 Continuing to follow our daily routines: self-
registration, snack time, carpet time etc. 

 Starting to learn our harvest festival song – 
Dingle Dangle Scarecrow.  

 

 Changing our library books on Monday – 
please remember to return books.  

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or queries, please don’t 
hesitate to ask a member of the Foundation stage 

team. 

 

 
Notices: 
 On Thursday 28th September children will be having individual 

and sibling photographs taken.  
 

 This week we will be introducing ‘Show and Tell’ sessions on a 
Friday morning. This is an opportunity for your child to bring 
something in from home to share with the class. All that we 
ask is that if your child does bring something in to show, it is 
linked to our sound/number of the week or our topic (all about 
me).  

 

 Uniform in Nursery is not compulsory however we do ask that 
you adhere to elements of our uniform policy. This includes; 
no jewellery (only studded earrings), no nail polish and 
footwear that is safe and practical. Any questions or queries 
please speak to a member of the EYFS team. 

 

 If possible, please can children bring in a pair of wellies which 
they can use to play outdoors? Thank you  

 

 

Sound and Number of the Week: 
 

This week we will be introducing the children to our interactive display, ‘sound’ and 

‘number’ of the week which aims to involve you in your child’s learning. 
 

This week the sound is 
  

s  
 

and the number is  
 

1 
 

Sounds will be introduced (with songs/actions) in the order they are taught in the 
Letters and Sounds programme.  The game ‘I Spy’ supports the recognition of initial 

sounds in words and is fun to play at home or at school! Ask your child to find the 
number ‘1’ on a house number or car registration plate when out and about. Any 

photos of your findings or objects beginning with the sound of the week can be 
brought into school for us to look at. 

 

 
  

 


